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NCA,
I strongly object to this proposal.
I object to the inevitable loss of heritage values because of noise and the presence of
intrusive private machinery.
Planes will diminish the quiet pleasure of sailing, kayaking, dragon boating, swimming,
rowing, lakeside walking, cycling and similar. The very activities that make the Lake such
a wonderful asset to Canberra.

They may possibly provide a small tourist benefit to the operators and a few well heeled
tourists but will intrude on the many other people who enjoy the quiet surrounds of this
"non motorised charm'.
These benefits do not warrant the intrusion.
Tim Booth




